
 
 

November 24, 2019 

 

2019 Winter Party; 

There is a more weighty January Newsletter in the works, but things have sort of 

gotten away from its editor.  We want to remind everyone that Kim and Christina 

Pandapas have again generously offered to host the event, that the date is coming up 

fast, and that everyone needs to be there. 

 

The straight story straight from Kim: 

• Date: Saturday Feb 1  

• Time: 6:30 PM  

• Location:  Pandapas residence at 1 Kimball Street.  (IMPORTANT NOTE:  We 
moved.  Do not go to 53 Evans Road!)  Sorry in advance if we still have 
construction going on.  

• Liquid refreshments: Fleet bar  

• Food: Pot luck  

• Please RSVP when you get the evite. 
 

In addition to the usual good times and good food, there will be a number of trophies 

on hand that were not picked up at our November Awards Party.  Mike Lane (Most 

Improved), Matt Hooks/Rob Pascal (Race Week spittoon base), Pete Kaznoski, Evan 

Cook and Walter Colsman (various).  And glassware for the new Shelf of Shame 

delinquency record holder Alex Felton, not picked up since 2010. 

 

Start planning now for 2020! 
East Coast Regatta; Hosted by Manchester Yacht Club, June 5-7  

Nationals; Hosted here by CYC, August 26-29, with a Wednesday practice race.  Kim 
Pandapas has generously agreed to serve as our Regatta Chair and Elise will be Vice 
Chair.  They will take on the organizational lead, but will be depending on all of us to 
pitch in as needed.  Please add your names to this list as soon as you can. 


